
Parks & Recreation Department  

Bi-Weekly Report ~ June 8, 2020 

Unfortunately, town buildings (including the Rec. Dept.) are closed or have limited access to the public 
usage until further notice. This will help to limit person-to-person contact / exposure.  If you need to 
drop off any information, paperwork, uniforms, etc. you may do so, in the large black drop off bin 
located in front of the Parks & Recreation Department building. 
 
We are still working and available via the following methods of contact: 
Phone – 603-466-2101 
Email – jstewart@gorhamnh.org 
Facebook Messenger – Gorham Parks – Rec  
 
Due to COVID-19 and the timeline the Governor has set forth on reopening NH, we have set tentative 

dates for important upcoming Parks & Recreation Department programs and events.  It is our hope that 

we can move forward as scheduled, but with many unknows, we must stay flexible and will update dates 

(if necessary) once we have more information.    

Summer Concerts (UPDATE) – First concert is schedule for June 23rd  

Farmers’ Market – First market is schedule for June 11th 

T-Ball, Farm League & Softball (UPDATE) – Season to begin as soon as current restrictions are lifted  

Coed Adult Softball League (UPDATE) – Season to begin as soon as current restrictions are lifted 

Basketball Camp (UPDATE) – Camp has been cancelled for 2020 

Fishing Derby – Derby will be held August 29th 

Libby Pool – Pool / beach are is open but please adhere to current restrictions 

Pickleball League (UPDATE) – There is no “league” this year, but equipment will be available for anyone 

to use (please contact the Rec Dept) 

Summer Parks Program (UPDATE) – At this time, our summer park programs are cancelled.   

RERC Grant Workshop – Tentative rescheduled dates are for September 23 & 24 

Senior Program, Information Booth, Moose Tours – TBD 

We have been working on implementing new ideas to include:  Farmers’ Market website, an online 

forms and payment system, possible upgrades to the tennis court area in Cascade, replacing swings and 

some other pieces that are damaged on the common playground and grants for our new playground and 

fountain on the Common.  We have installing wood chips on the Common playground and infield “jok” 

sand on Libby softball field.  

 



Please visit our website or Facebook page for important updates, forms and other information 

concerning everything Parks & Recreation Department related.  


